
 

 

The Sheridan Corporation 
PO Box 359, Fairfield, ME  04937 

Phone (207) 453-9311 
Fax (207) 453-2820 

www.sheridancorp.com 

September 9, 2016 
 
Ms. Jeanie Bourke 
City of Portland 
Building Inspection Division 
189 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
Re:  Special Inspection Report Summary 
 Safelite AutoGlass Addition, 421 Warren Avenue, Portland, Maine  

City Application No. 303-A-010 
 
Dear Ms. Bourke, 
 
I have completed my special inspections of the above project. All listed special inspections were 
performed in accordance with the original special inspection schedule submitted by Sheridan 
Corporation dated June 9, 2016. Onsite structural inspection reports along with test results 
performed by R. W. Gillespie & Associates, Inc. of Saco, Maine for soil materials, compaction, 
and concrete inspections. Compression breaks of each concrete pour for footings and walls are 
enclosed as well as the seven day break for the slab concrete. The twenty-eight day results will 
be forwarded upon receipt from R. W. Gillespie.   
 
I inspected the foundation excavation, backfill, foundation forming, reinforcement, pre-
engineered building materials and erection and workmanship. These elements conformed to the 
plans and specifications. R. W. Gillespie’s performed on site inspection, sampling and testing of 
soils and concrete and found no discrepancies or deviations. 
 
 
Upon review of the above, I conclude that these elements of the project have met the 
requirements of the submitted plans and specifications with no discrepancies during the 
construction process. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Dana C. Sturtevant, P. E. 
Special Inspector – City of Portland, Maine 
 
Enclosures: 
1. Original Submitted Special Inspection Schedule dated 4/22/16 
2. Special Inspection Reports – Onsite Reports No 1 through 7 
3. R. W. Gillespie and Associates, Inc. Test Results No. 1 through 5 (one pending)  


